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Dear community, 

 

How are you all doing? We hope you are managing to take care of yourselves and your families during 

this very unique time! Even more so, we hope that you are finding God working in new ways in your life 

that you may not have seen before. 

 

As we mentioned in our previous email- please let us know if you have a need. As a community, we have 

a better chance of supporting each other and meeting our needs than if we are all on our own. 

 

In that vein of thought, we want to officially announce our Colorado Family Church Virtual Small 

Groups! 

 

We HIGHLY encourage anyone who has a smart phone, computer, or any type of device that can do 

video calls, to join our Virtual Small Groups. 

 

"What are they and what will we do?" you might be wondering. 

 

Each group will consist of 5-6 people/couples, and will meet once a week for ~45 minutes. Groups will be 

given a short passage to read and discuss, and pray. MOST IMPORTANTLY, this is an opportunity to 

see each other's faces, to connect, share, and support each other as one big family. 

 

If you have never used Zoom before, don't be intimidated! The host of your small group will send you a 

link, and all you have to do is follow the link to download the program, and make sure your camera and 

audio work. It's very simple! 

 

Please reply to this email if you would like to be added into a small group! We would like to get these 

groups off the ground in the coming week. And... if you are familiar with Zoom and would not mind 

hosting a group, please let us know that as well! 

 

We look forward to seeing your lovely faces online! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 


